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PARENTS TO PARENTS

We are reaching out to all parents with school age children. We hope you will sit down with your
chlldren and In a senslitlve, gentie way assure them that they will be safe In sharing anything that
may have happened to them or their friends. Talking to your teenagers about this might be very
difficult for you as parents, but this is a conversation you need to have. Give them some time to
think about It - then ask them again.

We ask that parents, students, and anyone else with knowledge or information come forward,
anonymaously If so deslred. Your privacy will be respected Your Information Is Important and can
make a difference!

We want to thank everyone for your letters of SUDDO[T ‘:
Visit the new page on our website called
“Speak Your Mind” featuring emalls and letters

from the'communltv. We update the site ciailv.
[All documents on the website are public record or have been offered
to us with permission to publish.y”

We encourage you to become informed
and get involved for the safety of our children.

We thank you, Aqu & Peter Btise

www.thechildfirstcom  thechilgfirst@aol. comé:‘i%
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